
At Mid-County Coop we are following all COVID-19 recommendations to keep 
our customers and staff  safe. 

We would like to share the following statement from Holiday Stationstore’s 
CEO Brian Hannasch.

Bill Reimers,
General Manager
Mid-County Coop

A NOTE TO OUR GUESTS FROM OUR CEO BRIAN HANNASCH

At Holiday, our mission is to make our customers lives a little easier every day. we know 
you are relying on us more than ever for a clean and friendly experience when you visit 
our stores. 

I want you to know that your health and safety is our key priority. We are carefully 
watching the World Health Organization and local and global health authorities for the 
most up to date information. They know best what is going on with the spread of the 
coronavirus disease COVID-19, and we have dedicated teams following their advice.

Our employees are committed to keeping our stores clean inside and out. That includes 
anywhere your hands may go from surfaces, screens, pumps, restrooms and more. This 
is always a priority for us, but now we have asked all our store teams to go the extra 
mile as we know with the virus, cleanliness is key to health and safety.

Our goal is to make it easy for you to fi nd sanitizing solutions – from gel to wipes to 
plastic gloves depending on the location – to help protect you and your family while 
visiting our stores and fi lling up at our pumps. We also know you are coming to us to 
buy hygiene and other emergency supplies, and our teams are hard at work to increase 
our stock to meet your needs.

We are also giving lots of information to our employees on how to keep healthy. You 
have heard it before, and we are saying it again and again, from proper handwashing, 
social distancing, keeping hands away from faces, and making sure to have proper 
procedures around food.

We understand that we live in uncertain times. You can rely on Holiday to make your life 
a little easier every day – even diffi  cult days.


